
                            ‘Kids  Who Read Succeed’  
 
Dear parent, 
As part of our continued drive to promote reading we decided to visit the 
local library in Wolsingham today. We had an amazing time. We travelled 
down to Wolsingham on the public bus, which we found very exciting  
indeed!  The children particularly enjoyed picking a book from the huge 
selection on offer.  They were excited to learn that they could ‘borrow’ it 
for a short while.   
 
Please enjoy sharing their book with them, looking at the pictures and  
talking about the story characters, setting and plot.   
 
Your child can keep their library book until 8th November 2019.  
Please return the book to school for that date.    
 
We would like to say a huge thank you to the library staff  for being so 
kind and helpful.  
 
Thank you   
 
The Early Years Team                         
 
 
 
  


